
August 1, 2018

NEXT STEPS: 

PLEASE HELP US DECIDE what types of voting to offer on December 6, 2018 by 
completing a 3-question survey online at: 

snelectioncommission.online/voting_survey

You’ll be asked if you’re a Squamish Nation Member and to provide your status 
number. You’ll also be asked to answer YES or NO if we should offer:

In Person 
Voting 

for Members who 
can go to the 

Voting Station to 
cast their vote

Mail-In  
Voting

for Members who 
live far from the 
community to 

mail their vote in

Online  
Voting

for Members who 
want to cast their 

vote through a 
secure website

Voting closes Tuesday, August 28 at noon, watch for our Facebook Live event to reveal 
the voting options survey results and answer all your questions.


